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Burial in Eretz HaChaim-Beit Shemesh 

Shalom, 

Many Young Israelites inquire about burial in Eretz HaChaim-Beit 
Shemesh. Navigating burial anywhere in Eretz Yisrael could be 
challenging, Rabbi Yehuda Prero is our sole representative, and will 
guide you, Hatzlacha. 

Our mandate is for members of Young Israel to be buried in the Young 
Israel chalukah. Rabbi Prero will certainly help you with all decisions 
that you need to make regarding Eretz HaChaim, they have many 
sections including YI, he will be the best person to help you navigate, 
logistics and price.  

Purchasing Graves in Israel 

The Young Israel Benevolent Association in Israel has graves in the 
Eretz HaChaim Cemetery (Beit Shemesh), Young Israel chalukah. For 
information, contact Rabbi Yehuda Prero, 6715 Western Run Drive, 
Baltimore, Maryland 21215; phones:  410-358-5467, cell: 410-487-
1014; e-mail: YIEHinfo@gmail.com.  

Please note: although Rabbi Prero is based in Baltimore and there is an 
Eretz HaChaim office in Brooklyn, Rabbi Prero is our official 
representative and will provide you with the best advice and 
arrangements. The National Council has no financial connection to 
karka sold in Eretz HaChaim or anywhere in Eretz Yisrael.  
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